
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 628 
1005, 1025 & 1045 Nadalin Heights, Milton, Ontario 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

ELEVATOR ETIQUETTE REMINDER 
 

 

 
 
We would like to remind all residents that there are some 
activities that can cause costly repairs to the elevators. 

 
We would like all residents to refrain from holding the doors 
open, overloading, vandalizing, and smoking in the elevator. 
These habits can be costly to repair, and inconvenience other 
residents as the elevators can be out of service for numerous 
days at time.  

 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 
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